
ScrapAntics winter celebration

The ScrapAntics Team is holding a celebration day in its Wellgate space on
Saturday 17th December – all welcome!

There will be an exhibition of artwork made by the local community, film
screenings, Loose Parts Play, creative activities and food – all for free.
 
Everyone is welcome and you can just drop in for whichever part of the day you
fancy – on the poster you will find the times of the different activities.
 
Please feel free to bring family and friends, and if you work with any community
groups please share our poster and let everyone know!
 
Look forward to hopefully seeing you there!

http://www.government-world.com/scrapantics-winter-celebration/
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